
Wootton Bassett 
Infants’ School  

Curriculum Update Newsletter  - Part 2 

Welcome back! We hope you had a well rested half term and are excited about 
the new term. Class & topic information is available for each class and is on 
Google Classroom.  

 

We would like to take this opportunity to remind you of our school values: 

• We are kind 

• We are gentle 

• We respect and look after property 

• We are honest  

• We listen to each other 

• We try our best 

• We are proud of our achievements and those of others 

 

The value we are focusing on this term is: 

We listen to each other 

We have started sharing how we deliver and develop subjects in school using the displays and children’s work. You have 

already had the first Curriculum Newsletter which covered Reading, Writing and PSHE. This edition will cover Phonics 

and Computing. We hope you find these interesting. 

More information of how we cover the curriculum subjects in school can be found in part 2 of the school brochure. Part-

2-The-Curriculum-October-2020.pdf (woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk)   

http://woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/Part-2-The-Curriculum-October-2020.pdf
http://woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/Part-2-The-Curriculum-October-2020.pdf






Safer Internet Day 


